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ANOTHER REASON TO PULLOUT FILIPINO TROOPS IN IRAQ: US SENATE REPORT ACKNOWLEDGES US INVASION WAS A MISTAKE

"If the US Senate Intelligence Committee report is to be considered, then 

the US government has no business in Iraq. More importantly, the Philippine 

government has no business supporting the illegal invasion and presence of 

US allied forces in Iraq, especially now when this is about to cost us the 

life of another Filipino."

GABRIELA Women's Partylist Representative Liza Largoza Maza issued this 

statement today as she reiterated calls for the Philippine government to 

immediately order the pullout of Filipino troops in Iraq and save the life 

of abducted Filipino worker in Iraq, Angelo dela Cruz.

According to Maza, the US Senate Intelligence Committee has issued a report 

criticizing the US invasion of Iraq as flawed, unreasonable and largely 

unsupported by evidence. Information from the CIA, US Senators said, was 

overstated and misleading. They reiterated that reports and assessments on 

the presence of weapons of mass destruction in Iraq have been wrong.

"The picture is now clearer than ever and even the report from US Senate 

acknowledges this. It is politically and morally wrong for the Philippine 

government to continue supporting the presence of US troops in Iraq. It is 

high time to rectify this mistake by ordering the withdrawal of Filipino 

troops and all forms of support to the US presence in Iraq. " Maza said.

"President Arroyo is fast losing all justification for the presence of 

Filipino troops in Iraq. Worse, she is fast losing time. There can be no 

more room for hesitation at this point when one man's life is on the line. 

Pull-out all Filipino troops and workers in Iraq now."#

